October 2, 2019



First Presbyterian Church of Berkeley

2407 Dana Street Berkeley, CA 94704

> 510 848 6242 fpcberkeley.org

Eric Voorhees President Worship Interiors Group 10000 Indiana Avenue, Suite 4 Riverside, California 92503

Dear Eric,

On behalf of our congregation and staff, we would like to extend our most sincere thanks for your "above and beyond" participation in our Sanctuary Renewal Project. We are deeply grateful for the professional excellence you and all your workers brought to our job, and for all the ways you invested in our project's success. Besides being truly expert, you were flexible, cooperative, and a true pleasure to work with. We could not have asked for better.

Our community is thrilled with our "new" Sanctuary including its beautifully restored pews, and we are excited to see how it will support our mission in fresh ways in the coming decades. Thank you for helping create this remarkable transformation.

Sincerely,

Steve Schibsted

Interim Senior Pastor

Sue Burger

Executive Director, Operations

Ralph Anderson

Facilities Manager

Aileen Schier

Volunteer Project Manager

**Paul Davis** 

Volunteer Project Manager

Kim Hamilton

Volunteer Project Manager